
The Department of Catholic Schools Has Submitted a Rfp for Wireless Network
Upgrades

Description

The Department of Catholic Schools has submitted a RFP for Wireless Network Upgrades. Qualified
vendors are encouraged to submit their proposal per the documented process. Click here to view RFP.
The Bidder question time period has ended. The questions and answers have been consolidated into
this document: Click her to view the document.  
Date Created
September 30, 2020
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